Tomah Public Library Board of Trustees
Special Meeting Re: Restrooms/Janitorial Staff
April 28, 2022

Call to order: Marge Gigous VP calls the meeting to order at 4:32pm. In attendance via
teleconference: Library Director Irma Keller, Board President Dr. Paul Skofronick, Sue
Wandschneider, Suzanne Baker-Young, Emily Brach, Candice Ziems, Marge Gigous, and
Tomah Senior Executive Team member Becki Weyer.

Reopening library restrooms/funding custodial staff:

Becki Meyer provides report from city of Tomah Senior Executive Team: Under city building
codes, the restrooms must be opened. City will find funding for this but ask the library board to
attempt to find funding for remaining of fiscal year.

Marge Gigous offers to present case to the Friends of the Library organization in attempt to
secure funding for janitorial services for the remaining fiscal year with estimate given by Director
Keller for $4400.00.

Motion By Dr. Paul Skofronick to bring back custodial position. Second by Emily Brach. Motion
passed by vote.

Motion by Dr. Paul Skofronick for the Trust to be used to pay for the custodial staff position for
the remaining fiscal year if no other funding is found. Second by Suzanne Baker-Young. Motion
passed by vote.

Motion by Dr. Paul Skofronick to adjourn. Second by Sue Wandschneider. Meeting adjourned at

4:47pm.

Submitted by Candice Ziems



